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Craig, Sondra

From: Michael Kopski <mkopski557@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 4:43 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch Library Historical preservation

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon, and thanks for your service to our community.  My name is Michael Kopski, and I live at 1811 
Market St, La Crosse, WI 54601.  It dumbfounds me as to why, after all the work that we've done, and 
accomplished in trying to save the library in  Historical Value why the Mayor would try to erase all that fine 
work.  My wife, and I signed the petition along with 538 other citizens.  Please don't side with the Mayor in 
this matter, and Please vote with the people in this matter.  
 
Sincerely  
Michael, and Pamela Kopski  
1811 Market St, La Crosse, WI 54601. 
medk557@yahoo.com  
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